
SAVING ONE MILLION LIVES PforR 

DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING, RESEARCH AND STATISTICS 

OSUN STATE MINISTRY OF HEALTH, OSOGBO  

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

The Osun State Government has received a grant from the Federal Government of 

Nigeria as an intervention fund to improve on Maternal and Child Health and to 

strengthen the health systems in the State under the Saving One Million Lives (PforR) 

Program. 

The Osun State Saving One Million Lives (PforR) hereby invites sealed bids from 

Eligible bidders for the Procurement of the following: 

Lot    1   –   Weighing Scales   (Adult & Child), Sphygmomanometer, Stethoscopes 

Lot    2   –   3 Project Vehicles – (2) 4 x 4WD pick up van and (1) 14 Seater Bus 

Lot    3   –  Computers-Desktop & Laptop) UPS, Printers, Projectors, Projector Screens, 

Public Address System, Generators 

Lot    4   –  Motorcycles 

Interested Bidders for the above listed Lots must submit the following requirements 

with the bid document: 

(i) Evidence of registration with Corporate Affairs Commission 

(ii.) Evidence of registration with Osun State Public Procurement Agency 

(iii.) Evidence of Current Tax Clearance Certificate for the last three (3) years of the 

Company and VAT registration Certificate 

(iv.) Evidence of registration of business premises with Osun State Ministry of 

Commerce Industry and Empowerment 

(v.) Bid security 

(vi.) Evidence of similar jobs done 

(vii.) Company profile 

(viii.) Evidence of Bank Guarantee 

(ix.) Evidence of Payment of Tender Fee to Osun State Government 



Bidding document to be purchased at the SOML Secretariat HSDP II Building Complex 

behind OSAMDO House, Gbongan Road, Osogbo at the sum of Fifteen thousand 

Naira (₦15,000.00) only payable in Cash. 

Completed bids must be addressed to the State Program Manager, Saving One Million 

Lives (PforR) Program, Ministry of Health Osogbo and Submitted to the Office of the 

Public Procurement Agency, Office of the Governor, Secretariat, Osogbo. 

Bids will be opened in the presence of the bidders at the Office of the Public 

Procurement Agency, Office of the Governor, Secretariat, Osogbo by 12 noon on 

Monday 5th of June, 2017. 

  

Signed: 

State Program Manager 

Osun Saving One Million Lives (PforR) Program 

(Please note that Local Contractors are strongly encouraged to bid in accordance with 

the Program Implementation Manual (PIM). 

 


